
Christina Aguilera Welcomes a
Baby Girl with Matt Rutler

By Courtney Omernick

Christina Aguilera has reportedly given birth to her second
child. And, it’s a girl! According to UsMagazine.com, Aguilera
and  her  fiancé,  Matt  Rutler,  welcomed  their  first  child
together, a baby girl, on Saturday, August 16. The singer gave
birth via C-section at Cedars-Sinai Medical Center in Los
Angeles.

What are some ways to prepare for a baby girl versus a boy?

Cupid’s Advice:

No matter what the gender of the baby is, bringing home a new
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bundle of job is an exciting time. However, if you want to
prepare for that distinction, there are a few things you can
do. Check out the advice below:

1. Decorations in the nursery: If you want your new baby girl
to feel like a princess, be sure to paint the walls pink,
purple, or another fun, feminine color. Or, go with a theme.
For example, have a Barbie themed room with pink walls, dolls,
Barbie cars, and other accessories waiting for her when she
gets home.

Related: Kristin Cavallari Says Jay Cutler Is a Sexy Dad

2. Toys: No matter what toy store you go to, you can usually
find a distinction between girl and boy toys. It’s never too
early to start filling her bedroom with Barbie dolls, American
Girl dolls, and other goodies.

Related: Alicia Keys Is Pregnant With Second Child

3. Clothes: For the ultimate princess, buying pretty, pink
dresses, shirts, etc. is a must! Even getting cute headbands
and shoes to go along with the outfit looks great. You might
have already been given plenty of baby clothes from family
members or friends, but make sure she has a few girly outfits!

What are some other great tips? Share your suggestions in the
comments.
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